Notice on Change in Visa Service

In order to ensure public health safety, the Embassy of Bangladesh, Tokyo has decided to reduce the
Visa service hours to be effective from 27 March 2020 as follows:

VISA & NVR Service
Accepting Applications 1030 hrs to 1130hrs
Delivery of Passports/Documents 1400hrs to 1430hrs

This will continue until further notice.
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